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Welcome to Our Lodge



The Chief's Bonnet
Dear Brothers,
   The lodge is off to a great start for the year.  
Three members of the lodge went to the National 
OA Summit, held in Fort Collins Colorado.  
During the summits, I learned many things that 
will better the lodge.  For one, the Troop 
Representative Program will be strengthened 
within the lodge.  Through this program, the 
lodge hopes to better the Brotherhood conversion 
rate as well as help push the lodge to its ultimate 
goal of quality lodge.  The lodge also had a very 
successful training weekend for its Lodge 
Committee Members.

1999 Summer Camp Chief's Report

Coleman Offers $375 Camperships





*Anyone interested in taking Brotherhood 
should sign up at the Lodge Building Friday 
night or Saturday morning with Andrew 
Wilson.  You must have 10 months of service 
to be eligible for Brotherhood.
*Anyone who Is interested in working on the 
5K Run Committee, perhaps being the 
Chairman, please contact Mike Arles 
arlres@octoraro.org or John Callahan 
jmc@octoraro.org.  Thanks.
*If you would like a Unit Election, call Tim 
Zirkel at (610) 273-2258 and he can arrange 
one for you.

*If your Unit is interested in signing up for 
Winter Camp Staff during the 1999-2000 
Winter Camping Season at Camp Horseshoe 
please contact Pat Taylor at (610) 444-1911.
*Anyone interested in being on the Lodge 
Committee as a Committee Chair or assistant 
please contact Kyle Brun this weekend.
*The Lodge Committee wishes everyone Good 
Luch this school year, a healthy Winter, and a 
Happy Holiday!  See you at the Banquet.


